
Good morning Oregon Legislators,  
 
There’s currently a whooping cough outbreak in a Los Angeles school. They have a very high vaccination 
rate and there was a higher percent of vaccinated students who contracted whooping cough than those 
who were not vaccinated. Check it out here:  
 
https://www.latimes.com/local/california/la-me-ln-whooping-cough-harvard-20190226-story.html 
 
Just another reason why I oppose HB 3063. You are still 
going to see outbreaks and the Oregon Education  system is going to lose tons of money while doing it.  
 
Please reconsider your bill and have a good day!  
 
A proud Oregonian  
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